Dear parent/guardian,

Thank you for enrolling your student in the Beyond the Bell after school
program! We are excited to have your student join us for academic and social growth!
This letter is coming to you because your child is only enrolled two days a week. We
have looked over the data for your student and believe that your student would benefit
greatly from the reading assistance program held during the Beyond the Bell day. We
would love to have your student join us for this portion of the program, however your
student is currently only enrolled twice a week. This is not enough time for the reading
program to be successful. We would like to ask to increase your student's enrollment by
one day to take advantage of this one on one peer mentoring targeting reading. If you
would like to take advantage of this opportunity, please fill out and return the attached
form to Mr. McVay by Friday October 30th. Thank you for your time!

Mr. McVay

YES! | would like to sign my student up for reading tutoring.

STUDENTS
NAME:

DAYS ENROLLED:

DAY(s) TO ADD:

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE:

DATE:

NO, I do not wish to sign up my student at this time, but understand | can do so at a
later date if space allows.

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE:

DATE:




